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The regular monthly meeting of the West Caln Township Board of Supervisors that was scheduled for 
Wednesday, July 26, 2017 at 7:00 P.M. was cancelled. Having no action items for the agenda and 
multiple Supervisors and township employees on vacation, the BOS cancelled the meeting. This 
cancellation was advertised in the Daily Local News, on the Township Webpage, on the Township 
Facebook page, and posted on the Township doors. 
 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Jill Castor 

Assistant Secretary 

 

 


